IMPORTANT INFORMATION FOR SUMMER EXAMS 2020

Dear Parents, Carers & Students

We would like to bring to your attention to the advance contingency planning which JCQ (Joint Council for Qualifications) and government departments responsible for education have prepared and agreed for schools and colleges in the event of examinations being seriously disrupted.

The awarding bodies have designated **Wednesday 24**th **June 2020** as a 'contingency day' for examinations. This is consistent with the qualifications regulators' Exam system contingency plan for: England, Wales and Northern Ireland.

The examination season runs from Monday 11th May to Wednesday 24th June. This includes the designation of a 'contingency day' within the common examination timetable and is in the event of a national or local disruption to examinations.

Therefore candidates taking exams in the summer of 2020 must remain available up to and including Wednesday 24th June 2020.

Yours sincerely

Kate Tipping (Mrs)

Examinations Officer